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School Spirit Day - May 30,  31     
Superhero/villian

 Book Orders due May 16
 Hot Lunch - May 1, 2 Butter        

Chicken Lunch
 No school May 17 - 20

 June 1 - Open House/Wild Life        
Sanctuary 11:00 - 2:00

Graduation - June 26 at McKenzie
Trails 10:00 - 2:00

Final Parent/Teacher Conferences
Tuesday, June 4

 

First Steps Elementary Academy
First Steps & Beyond

Bussing for 2024 - 2025

Summer Dress Code
With these warmer days, the students are wanting to wear their summer clothes.  
The school does have some rules regarding what is acceptable.  Please note the
following:

shorts - thigh length or longer - NO OUTOFFS
overalls - must have a t-shirt underneath
tank tops - must cover bra straps 
muscle t-shirts - no gapping under arms and no offensive graphics
sandals are permitted but no flip flops.  Runners are best for playground
activity
skirts or dresses - please wear shorts underneath

We are looking into offering bussing starting in September through Prairie Bus
Lines.  There will be a user fee which would be kept to a minimum to offset the
cost of operations.  We need to have an idea of how many passengers would be
riding the bus to and from school.  If you think you maybe interested in this
service please respond to Mrs. Harris via email by May 3. We are waiting for
insurance quotes and funding information from Alberta Education.  When we
have those numbers I will provide a more accurate user fee.  As well, there is
also a Parent-Provided Transportation Grant for parents.  We will provide
information about this grant in September.  

Remember to invite friends and family to visit our Wildlife Sanctuary
and Open House Saturday, June 1 11:00 - 2:00

ADMISSION: $5.00 Individual  or Family Pass $15.00 (4 people) CASH ONLY
ALL funds raised will go to Medicine River Wildlife Center 

Our senior students, as part of a STEAM
project are creating an interactive zoo.  
Each display will contain a moving part
and a hidden item to find.  If you attended
the arcade last year, then you know how
fun it will be. Bring family and friends.  
Let’s show off what are students can do!

Please send a hat/cap and sunglasses
for our hot sunny days.

Safety Patrollers
of the Month
Anakin Turnbull
Colton Benusic

Well done gentlemen.

Join Us


